DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.2304/2/2018                                                                  30th  January, 2018
Director General Health Services, 

Directorate General of Health Services,

Govt. of NCT of Delhi,

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalaya Bhawan,

F-17, Karkardooma,

Delhi-110032


The Delhi Medical Council examined an (e-mail) representation from Imperial Public Foundation forwarded by the Medical Council of India  .


  On perusal of the representation (e-mail), the Delhi Medical Council observed that the complaint (e-mail) is unsigned besides the same alleged irregularity in the functioning of a Hospital, hence, the same be referred to Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT. of Delhi for necessary action, as in the NCT of Delhi the registration and regulation of Hospitals and Nursing Homes functioning/operating in the NCT of Delhi and matter connected therewith or incidental thereto which falls within the jurisdiction of the Directorate of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, under intimation to Imperial Public Foundation and Medical Council of India. A copy of email is enclosed herewith, with a request for action as deemed fit. 

 (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

 Secretary
Copy to: -(i) Shri. Bonny Harison, Section Officer, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-08, Dwarka, New Delhi-110077. (w.r.t. No.MCI-211(2)(Gen.)/2017-Ethics./164585 dated 30.12.2017)-for information.
(ii)   The Imperial Public Foundation Email- imperialpublicfoundation@gmail.com.
